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From: Baez, David R.

To: Lubozynski, Tom

Cc: Aspuru, Jan; Blair, Garfield; Gillingham, John W.; Griffin, Samuel J.; Holtom, Jonathan; Merriam, Chip
Subject: OUC Stanton Permit No. 0950137-040-AC Notification of Beginning Construction of Fuel Igniters Replacement
Date: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 2:12:14 PM

Attachments: Notification of comencement of construction and notice of SCR delay.pdf

Dear Mr. Lubozynski:

Per this submittal, the Orlando Utilities Commission is notifying the Florida Department of
Environmental Protection that construction of the FGD upgrade, air heater upgrade and DSI
Installation projects will commence the week of March 4, 2013. This notification satisfies the
notification requirement as listed on condition 6 of air construction permit No. 0950137-040-
AC.

OUC has decided to temporarily postpone the commencement of construction of the Unit 1
SCR portion of the project. OUC appreciates the opportunity to work with the Department in
obtaining the required air construction permit, and conditions of certification amendment
approvals for the OUC Curtis H. Stanton Energy Center. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 658-6444.

Best Regards,

David R. Baez

Project Engineer, Environmental Affairs
Orlando Utilities Commission
407-434-3072(office)

407-719-6515 (cell)

407-244-8794 (fax)

dbaez@ouc.com

DISCLAIMER:

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by Orlando Utilities
Commission officials and employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under
Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records
request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, contact our office by phone or in writing.
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VIA EMAIL

February 12, 2013

Tom Lubozynski PE, Administrator

Air and Waste Programs

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232

Orlando, FL 32803

Subject: ~ OUC Stanton Permit No. 0950137-040-AC
Notification of Beginning Construction of Fuel Igniters Replacement

Dear Mr. Lubozynski:

Per this submittal, the Orlando Utilities Commission is notifying the Florida Department of
Environmental Protection that construction of the FGD upgrade, air heater upgrade and DSI
Installation projects will commence the week of March 4, 2013. This notification satisfies the
notification requirement as listed on condition 6 of air construction permit No. 0950137-040-AC.

OUC has decided to temporarily postpone the commencement of construction of the Unit 1 SCR
portion of the project. OUC appreciates the opportunity to work with the Department in
obtaining the required air construction permit, and conditions of certification amendment
approvals for the OUC Curtis H. Stanton Energy Center. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 658-6444.

Best Regards,

e LD T
David R-Béez /

Project Engineer
Environmental Affairs Division
Orlando Utilities Commission

cc: J. Aspuru, OUC
G. Blair, OUC
S. Griffin, OUC
W. Gillingham, OUC
J. Holtom, FDEP
C. Merriam, OUC
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